
 

  
CITY OF BELLAIRE TEXAS 

ENVIRONMENTAL AND SUSTAINABILITY BOARD 

JUNE 22, 2017 

 

 

  

  NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 
 
NOTICE is given that a possible quorum of the members of the Environmental 
and Sustainability Board may be in attendance and participate in a tour of the 
City of Bellaire’s Wastewater Treatment Plant.  The tour will begin at Council 
Chambers, located at 7008 S. Rice Avenue, Bellaire, TX 77401, on Thursday, 
June 22, 2017 at 2:30 PM. 

CERTIFICATE 
 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the “Notice of Possible Quorum" of the 
Environmental and Sustainability Board set forth on the preceding page regarding a tour to be held on 
June 22, 2017 at 2:30 PM, at Council Chambers was posted on the City' s official bulletin board 
located on an outside west wall of City Hall, 7008 South Rice Avenue, Bellaire, Texas, a place 
convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times, and that said “Notice of Possible 
Quorum" was posted on the following date  and stated time: Thursday, June 15, 2017 at    
AM/PM.   
 
______________________________ 
Shawn Cox 
Administrative Services Manager 
City of Bellaire, Texas 

CERTIFICATE OF REMOVAL 
 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the “Notice of Possible Quorum" of the 
Environmental and Sustainability Board set forth on the preceding page regarding a tour to be held on 
June 22, 2017 at 2:30 PM, at Council Chambers was removed by me from the City’s official bulletin 
board located on an outside west wall of City Hall, 7008 South Rice Avenue, Bellaire, Texas, on the 
__________ day of ____________________, 2017, at __________ a.m./p.m.  I hereby certify 
further that said Notice remained posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled 
time of said Regular Session. 
 
______________________________ 
Shawn Cox 
Administrative Services Manager 
City of Bellaire, Texas 
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